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What a great week we had! Thank you for
sending your children to St. Mary’s.
Catholic Schools week is always so fun and
exciting, but it was exhausting and I am
ready for a normal week next week.
Thank you to Shari Gamble for bringing in
non perishable food for our donation
drive. She put 8th grade to the top of the
list and I got to get a pie to the face this
afternoon.

Valograms are now for sale for $0.10 each.
8th grade is in charge of this to raise money for their class trip to St. Louis.

Valentine’s Day is also coming up. Please send in a bag of treats for our
buddy class. I have purchased gift bags and fun dip already. The 8th
graders will put them together before February 13 and give them to our
preschool buddies. We will also have a class party on February 13.
Students can bring in a snack to share with their classmates.
Just a reminder- No Valentine’s deliveries will be accepted at St. Mary’s.

Don’t forget to Register for the Rockets 5k on February 24.

Don’t forget to buy your city lights tickets- City Lights is on March 9 at the
Anderson Building with a theme of A Grand Fiesta.

Next Week in Class
Math- Chapter 6; Exponents and Scientific Notation; Test Tuesday
Social Studies-WWI Topic 12-5
English - Flowers for Algernon, Prob./Sol. Essay, Grammar
Science - Genetics
Religion - My Soul Magnifies the Lord



Calendar of Events
February 9-Quarter 3 midterm goes home
February 16-School Improvement Day,
Dismiss at noon
February 19-Presidents Day, NO SCHOOL
February 24-Mardi Gras 5K run
March 9- City Lights auction

More Catholic Schools Week Pictures


